
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 
February 18, 2022 

Corey Chrisman 
Project Director 
San Francisco Department of Public Health 
Corey.Chrisman@cfdph.org 
 

Dear Corey Chrisman: 

RE: PUBLIC BEACH SAFETY PROGRAM GRANT AWARD FOR 2022 THROUGH 
2025 

The State Water Resources Control Board has allocated funds from the Public Beach 
Safety Grant Program to the San Francisco Department of Public Health in the amount 
of $29,225.00 annually for the fiscal years 2022-2023 through 2024-2025, subject to the 
availability of funding for each fiscal year.  Grant Agreement No. D2214110, once 
executed, will have a start date of July 1, 2022, and an end date of June 30, 2025.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at Katherine.Walsh@waterboards.ca.gov 
or (916) 445-2317. 

Sincerely, 

 

Katherine Walsh 
Senior Environmental Scientist Supervisor 
Ocean Standards Unit 
Division of Water Quality 
 
cc via email: 
 
Ms. Michelle Robbins, Michelle.Robbins@waterboards.ca.gov 
Ms. Cassandra Fujii, Cassandra.Fujii@waterboards.ca.gov 
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